
The parent carer forum for Hertfordshire

Our voices are stronger together

Ensure your views and experience are heard

Join our free parent carer network online at 
www.hertsparentcarers.org.uk
or phone us on 07840 360245

Find us on         HertsParentCarerInvolvement 

Follow us onM@HertsPCI

Listening to 
parent carers

Speaking up for 
families with SEND



Who are we?

HPCI is an independent organisation run by parent carers which works to 
shape and improve services and provision in Hertfordshire for children and 
young people with SEND (special educational needs and/or disabilities) 
aged 0-25 years.

We do this by putting the views and lived experience of families at the 
heart of strategic discussions and planning with Hertfordshire services 
across education, social care and health. 

We are the parent carer forum for Hertfordshire recognised by  
Hertfordshire County Council, Hertfordshire’s Clinical Commissioning 
Groups and the Department of Education.  We are part of the national 
network of parent carer forums www.nnpcf.org.uk 

HPCI is here to put forward the voice of all parent carers of children and 
young people with SEND in Hertfordshire.

Our voices are stronger together
Add your voice by joining HPCI – our contact details are on the other side of this 
leaflet.

What we do:

•	 Gather the views and 
	 experiences of parent carers.

•	 Train our parent carer 
	 representatives to be an 
	 effective voice to decision 
	 makers and services.

•	 Keep parents informed by 
	 providing them with SEND 
	 related information.

•	 Organise free events for 
	 parent carers.


